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_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Co-Chairs: 
 
The Highway Commission Review and Advisory Subcommittee met on Thursday, 
February 8, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. in Room B, MAC.  
 
The subcommittee: 
 

1. Heard reports from Arkansas Department of Transportation Director Scott 
Bennett regarding: 

a. Public Road Construction Projects of $10 million or more 
b. Information requests by members of the legislature  
c. Actions by the Arkansas State Highway Commission  

2. Requested the department outline concerns regarding the White House 
infrastructure plan. The subcommittee will draft a letter to the Arkansas 
congressional delegation supporting the department’s concerns.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, Sen. Lance Eads and Rep. Andy Davis 


